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April 24, 2022

Mayor Ramirez and Members of the City Council
City Hall
500 Castro Street
Mountain View, CA 94041

Re: April 26 Council Meeting, Agenda #6.1 Funding Recommendations re CDBG and HOME Funds

Dear Mayor Ramirez and Members of the City Council:

The LWV continues to support the Crestview Hotel development. We commend the City/County partnership to
purchase and rehabilitate this hotel for affordable housing.  Therefore, we recommend allocating $1,509,798 of the
CDBG and HOME funds for this worthwhile project.

(Please send comments related to this letter to Donna Davies at

Karin Bricker, President LWV of Los Altos Mountain View
cc: Micaela Hellman-Tincher Aarti Shrivastava               Kimbra McCarthy       Wayne Chen
Heather Glaser




